Ansuiano, Dora

From: Dalton Young <S>

Sent: Tuesday, September 09, 2014 3:01 PM

To: Anguiano, Dora; danette.chimenti@austintexas.gov

Subject: Support for Pease Park Master Plan C }

Dear Planning Commission,

I am emailing to voice my support for the Pease Park Master Plan. It is a wonderful plan that will protect Pease
Park for years to come. The Master Plan in its current form is the best way to ensure Pease Park will continue
to be a wonderful amenity for the citizens of Austin long into the future.

I ask that you please forward this along to all of the Commissioners.

Many thanks,

Dalton Young

Austin, TX 78703




Anguiano, Dora

From: Suzanne Deaderick

Sent: Tuesday, September 09, 2014 2:37 PM
To: Anguiano, Dora

Subject: Support for Pease Park Master Plan

Ms. Anguiano,

Will you please forward my email to all of the Planning Commissioners, as I want them to know that my
husband and I fully support the Pease Park Master Plan, Much thought and hard work has gone into the
development of this plan, and the approval by the Planning Commission is vital to its success.

Sincerely,

Suzy Deaderick

s



